Report from the Harrison Presbyterian Church Administrative Commission
(Pending approval of Harrison congregation)
In light of further information that has come to light regarding the Arning Family Fund, The Administrative Commission moves the following:
Moved, that the terms of dismissal approved at the January 31, 2017 meeting of the Presbytery of Hudson River be amended as follows:

That the congregation of the Harrison Presbyterian Church be dismissed with the church property from the Presbytery of Hudson River (PHR) and the Presbyterian Church (USA) denomination in order to be received as a congregation of the Evangelical Presbyterian Church with the following terms of agreement:

At or before the date of consummation of this dismissal agreement, HPC will make a cash payment of $178, 458.43 to PHR, this sum to include:
· $167,000 in consideration for the property, valued at $1.67 million, which the congregation will take with it.

· A total of $15,758.43 in per capital owed.  All per capita and group life insurance owed. (As of 1/8/2018 =  $17,825.07)
      Additionally,
· $16,700 in celebration of the shared history of this congregation and PHR, and of HPC’s history with and founding support from the Rye Presbyterian Church, payable to Holmes Camp and Conference Center in four equal yearly installments beginning in 2019.  less HPC’s gift of $21,000 to Holmes Camp and Conference Center (the Arning Family Fund currently held by the Presbyterian Foundation) for a net amount of $-4,300.

All other terms would remain as approved.

